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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
May 22nd is fast approaching. I hope that anyone who still need to receive the Special Grace Holy Wine 
can come tomorrow, May 18th, and receive it after the church service. 
 
It is our Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service this Sunday. Mrs. Korie Faris will give the message. 
Please come and bring your family and friends. Our Japanese sister will have their monthly Bento Bazaar 
fundraising for lunch. And our Youth Ministry is doing a bake sale. Please support both fundraising. 
 
Continue to pray that a new young pastor couple could be sent to the Seattle Family Church soon. We 
have great goals for vision 2027. Our True Mother, the Holy Mother Han would like us to restore at least 
1/3 of the 8 billion people of the world. A new young, energetic pastor would be great to lead us in 
supporting the Holy Mother Han. So keep praying until heaven answers our prayers. Also pray that we 
can soon find a new facility for our church. 
 
Let us continue to support our ministries. On May 31st there is ACLC prayer breakfast. See the flyer 
invitation in a separate email. Also, Peace Starts With Me Divine Principle Seminar is being planned for 
May 24th. Come and join us in this events. 
 
Heavenly Parent and True Parents Blessings be with you all. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Family Church Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 
 


